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We now have access to weekly visits from a Paramedic Practitioner based at 
Rye Medical Centre where all resident’s needs can be addressed and 
actioned promptly. 
 

Flu Vaccinations will take 
place on Friday 16th 
October for residents 
wishing to receive this. 
 
We have a mobile optician 
visiting the home on 
Wednesday 21st October 
for any residents who wish 
their eyes to be examined. 
 
We are also in the process 
sourcing a mobile dentist 
to attend Peasmarsh Place 
for our residents. 

Residents have enjoyed socializing in 
the lounge with the 
opportunity should 
they wish to participate 
in activities arranged 
by Hill’s. 

  

Activities have varied from 
Smoothy making with 
fresh fruit to creating Dolls 
from wooden pegs. 

EMPLOYEE 

OF THE  

MONTH 

Congratulations 
to Edith who 
was voted our 
Employee of the 
month for 
September 2020 
We awarded her 
with a 
Certificate and 
a token of our 
appreciation. 

 
We would like to say a big thank you to Dee Cox for the kind 
donation of all the arts and crafts equipment for our residents 
these were very much appreciated and will be put to good use. 
 
 

Happy Birthday to Margaret.H we wish her many happy returns 
 
 

Peasmarsh Place has placed an order for new lounge 
chairs which will bring added comfort during 
resident’s leisure time. 

 
We hope that you all remain safe and well 
 
From all at Peasmarsh Place 
 

 


